
05/09/2019 

MR PETER CLEMENTS 
178 POWDERWORKS RD 
ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101 
p.clements@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0892 - 174 Powderworks Road ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101

WOULD LIKE TO SUGGEST THAT THE APPEARANCE OF THE PROPERTY BE 
ENHANCED WITH THE PLANTING OF SHRUBS ETC.
IN THE EXISTING EASTERN GARDEN AND ALONG THE NORTHERN
WALL. HOPING YOU CAN SEE THE VALUE OF THIS SUGGESTION,PETER CLEMENTS. 

Sent: 5/09/2019 11:14:07 AM
Subject: Online Submission


